
Saumya's Summary
Hello, Division 14!

I'm so excited to announce our K-T
district - DISTRICT CONVENTION.

It is in Fraklin, Tennessee from March 18 
 to March 20.  There will be elections for
District Office, Caucusing, Talent shows,

Workshops, and getting to know all other
key clubbers from all over K-T district,

and much more fun stuff.
I hope to see you all there!!



calender of
events:

February
1st,2022

March
18th-20th

2022

July 6th-
10th 2022

Unpaid clubs
become

suspended.




K-T DCON



Key Club
ICON



ICON

ICON- Key club's International
Convention will be held in

Washington DC from July 6th-
July 10th, 2022. It is the biggest
event of Key Club International

where there are a lot of
opportunities such as running

for International Office, meeting
your peers from all over the

united states, and many more.

CONTACT ME!!

@Ktkey_div14

@saumy@ktkey.org



We Need YOU to Run for 2022-2023
Lt. Governor

Between the end of January and early March 2022, each current Lt. governor will
hold a division rally to elect the 2022-2023 Lt. governor for each division. 

Lt. Governor is arguably the most important office in all of Key Club Internation
beyond the club level. Serving as Lt. governor is a great responsibility and a great

opportunity for personal development
The Lt. Governor is the chief executive officer of the division. The Lt. Governor

must keep all clubs informed about Key Club activities, events, and news. The Lt.
Governor should also hold division meetings and projects so that clubs can get

together and share ideas and work together in service.
The Lt. Governor should attend the District Convention in Franklin, TN, March 18-

20, 2022. This is where Lt Governors receive training and are installed. 
It is helpful if the Lt. Governor can attend the 2022 Internation Convention July 6-

10, 2022, in Washington DC. Lt. Governors also plan and take part in the
Dollywood Theme park Rally in October of 2022, and Division Rallies in the

Spring, of 2023.
Lt. Governors in the K-T District have an expense account, so they can do their

jobs without a personal financial burden. The expenses of attending board
meetings are covered by the district and Lt. Governors receive an allowance to
help offset the expenses of the International Convention. The district also helps

provide transportation to all required meetings (listed above). 
At the division rally candidates for Lt. Governor should be prepared to give a

short speech (approximately 3 minutes in length) in the Spring rally telling about
themselves, why they want to be Lt. Governor, why they should be elected Lt.

governor, and what they want to do as Lt. Governor. Candidates should also be
prepared to answer questions about themselves, their Key Club knowledge and

activities, and their candidacy. The spring rally date is 26 February 2022 at
Warren County Public Library. you contact me for this information. YOU

MUST BE PRESENT AT THIS MEETING TO RUN FOR LTG. 
If you are interested in holding this important office and having an unmatched

high school experience, now is the time to start preparing. 


